Safeguarding Update

20th March 2020

Safeguarding Arrangements During School Closure

- If you identify a concern lack of contact, lack of engagement with resources, reported concern via the community
- Staff to email: kla.safeguarding@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk with a phone number that the member of staff is happy to be contacted on
- The Safeguarding Team will contact the member of staff and record the concern in the usual way

What we will do with your concern

- The Safeguarding Team will respond to staff concerns and escalate where necessary
- The SG team will email the other members once a concern has been recorded by them
- There will be twice-weekly briefings among the team to discuss and collate information
- All Concerns will be recorded on KLA forms and locked securely away for the period of the closure
- Children's Services and other meetings will be directed by Norfolk Children's Services. Where it is appropriate a member of the SG team will attend
- The most vulnerable students will be contacted regularly by the SG team to carry out welfare checks.
- A register of checks will be stored centrally to ensure that all students are accounted for

Looking after your mental health while Coronavirus is in the community

Just One Norfolk website: https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/

A local resource providing advice on all aspects of life for a child/ young person. Specific information about emotional health for young people and parents. An App is also available.

Young Minds website: https://youngminds.org.uk/

Lots of information about young people's mental health, with various resources available. Parents' helpline also available.

Childline website: https://www.childline.org.uk/

Lots of advice for children, young people and parents/ carers. Plenty of ideas for activities too.

Useful Websites to Support Vulnerable Families

- https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/
- https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
- https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
- anna-freud-learning-network/coronavirus/